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16/06/2009 Output: Agency Specific 
   

Sub Output: Whole of 
Government 

Subject: 
 

NTPFES - Darwin Watch House - flea fumigation 
     

From: Mr Terry Mills to Chief Minister Paul Henderson 
Northern Territory Police Fire and Emergency Services 

 

 

3-9 
  

Question: Was the fumigation to deal with the flea problem delivered by a local 
contractor? 
... 
Things are moving so quickly, Commissioner, and through the Chief 
Minister, I want to know how much it costs.  

     

Answer: 
   

Answered On: 06/07/2009 
Answer: The fumigation was delivered by a local contractor at a cost of $700, 

excluding GST. At the time there was no whole of Government period 
contract for pest control in Darwin, therefore the Agency was not 
obligated to use a particular provider. This type of fumigation is conducted 
on a ‘needs basis’ and is not a regularly scheduled service. 

 


